
From: Darren Kelly <Darren.Kelly@AdmiralTaverns.co.uk>  
Sent: 16 July 2021 18:26 
To: William Moody 42079383 <William.Moody@essex.police.uk> 
Cc: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: British Flag - Harwich 

Hi William,  

Apologies for the delay, but I can confirm Admiral are happy with the below proposals/amendments to the 
hours and condition.  

Kind regards  

Darren Kelly 
Licensing Team Leader
T: 01244 505427

www.admiraltaverns.co.uk

Admiral_Taverns AdmiralTaverns

From: William Moody 42079383 <William.Moody@essex.police.uk>  
Sent: 15 July 2021 10:00 
To: Darren Kelly <Darren.Kelly@AdmiralTaverns.co.uk> 
Subject: British Flag - Harwich 

Hi Darren, 

As discussed, I would be happy with amendments to the variation as follows – just a half hour 
reduction. 

Sale of Alcohol – Friday + Saturday – 10:00 – 01:30. 

We would also ask these conditions be placed on, worded: 

‘last entry to the premises must end no later than one hour before the end of the licensed hours for 
that day’ 

‘The premises must have clear, legible signs by the exit requesting that patrons leave the premises 
quietly and respect neighbouring residents’ 
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There are already conditions on about keeping windows and doors shut etc 

Hope this works – let me know if anything you would like to discuss. 

Thanks 

William Moody 
District Licensing Officer 
Mobile: 07966 481 931 

This email and any other accompanying document(s) contain information from Kent Police and/or 
Essex Police, which is confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the exclusive 
use of the individual(s) or bodies to whom it is addressed. The content, including any subsequent 
replies, could be disclosable if relating to a criminal investigation or civil proceedings. If you are not 
the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or other use of the 
contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us 
immediately by contacting the sender or telephoning Kent Police on 01622 690690 or Essex Police 
on 01245 491491, as appropriate. For further information regarding Kent Police’s or Essex Police’s 
use of personal data please go to https://www.kent.police.uk/hyg/privacy/ or 
https://www.essex.police.uk/hyg/privacy/. Additionally for our Terms and Conditions please go to 
https://www.kent.police.uk/hyg/terms-conditions/ or https://www.essex.police.uk/hyg/terms-
conditions/

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use 
of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those 
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of AT Brady Holdings Limited and its 
Group Companies. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take 
any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if 
you believe you have received this email in error.  
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